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Laura Lam

Strong Neighborhoods Manager

San Jose Redevelopment Agency /
City Manager's Office

200 East Santa Clara Street, 14th floor
San Jose, CA 95113

Direct Phone Line: (408) 535-8506
Fax: (408) 292-6755

http://www.strongneighborhoods.org




October 18, 2007
Dear Mr. Gagliardi,

T am writing you to express serious concerns about your pervasive hostile interactions with
City and Agency staff. On numerous occasions, most recently at the October 17 Former
San Jose Medical Center Reuse Community Meeting, you have conducted yourselfin a
disrespectful and inappropriate manner. Not only has your b
of staff to conduct City business, it has created a negative experien
members attempting to engage in public dialogue. :

part. If this behavior persists, we will d1scont1n

ur Worklng relatlonshlp Wlth you,

I sincerely hope that you choose to conduct yourself n;_a rofess1ona1 manner and remain
hopeful that we can create a positive working relationshi :

Regards,

HARRY S. MAVROGENES






